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I do not think that the plan is sound. The unprecedented release of green belt should not be allowed for either 
housing in-such vast numbers or indeed for distribution centres which add little to the local economy apart from 
taxes. This should not be allowed especially in the light of the news that Fiddler’s Ferry will close next year and 
will surely be decommissioned within the next 20 years. 

Please rethink your plans as the Warrington population who voted for you as their voice do not want them in 
this form. 

Paul Barton 




